
Kansas Corporation Commission 

Oil and Gas Conservation Division 

130 S. Market Street, Room 2078 

Wichita, Kansas 

Gentlemen: 

9626 SW River Valley Rd. 

Augusta, Kansas 67010 

June 11, 2014 

KCCWICHITA 

JUN 1 6 2014 
RECEIVED 

I strongly oppose the approval of injection permit application D-22.171, dated 05/15/2014, 

submitted by Hawkins Oil LLC. 

As you are well aware, this injection would create a high probability of contaminating the water 

supply of my home dwelling at 9626 SW River Valley Rd. As is the case with most local 

residents, our home constitutes a significant personal investment. A decline in property value 

would pose a tremendous financial burden on me and my family. 

For these reasons, ., ask you deny approval of application D-22.171. 

Sincerely yours, 

Gerald Graham, Ph.D. 

cc Representative David Crum 

J. Hunt Hawkins 


